
Tours are for incoming kindergarteners 
and students entering grades 1-5 as well. 

Please contact the main office to 
schedule a visit. Tours will be scheduled 
throughout the spring and summer.

Upcoming tours of
Roxbury School 

for incoming families!

Monday April 8th at 10:00am.
Friday April 26th at 9:30 am.


